
Guild Business Meeting February 2024 
Christine Koenen 
February 1, 2024 

Maple Valley community center 
Officers present 

• Bobbie Mowery- president 

• Carol Thiemens -vice president 

• Debby Parry-Evans-treasurer 

• Christine Koenen-Secretary 

• Debbie Crooks- member at large #1 

• Lyn Bolster- member at large #2 
Motion to approve amended minutes 
Kat Roberts- motioned 
Lyn Bolster -seconded 
Motion passed 
 
Treasurers report- Debby 
Lyn Bolster reported on the bylaws. The bylaws will be posted on the website and in the newsletter. (Please 
read and review them, it’s important for the members to be familiar with them) We will need this to be voted 
on and have a majority vote. Quilt show insurance has been paid for so it will be happening this year!! UFO 
Challenge- #3 was drawn for the challenge. Please work on and finish that project. Due at the March meeting. 
Jill Ellis- presentation blocks. She asks that you please bring in the finished blocks to the March meeting. 
 
Committee reports—- 
Membership Leanne Shipley 
1 guest 
2 new members 
Please note—- 
If you are planning on entering a quilt at the quilt show you will need to have renewed and paid your 
membership dues by the March 7th meeting. 
Mystery row by row quilt 
Zena LaRosa 
Presentation from a rep of Kai scissors. 
Short break 
 
Hugs presentation 
Introduced the new committee chairpersons for hugs and discussed their responsibilities. Many hands make 
light work, please consider helping out, whether it be piecing a quilt top, making a bag, or joining one of the 
committees. We all admired the quilts from the 2024 hugs quilt challenge. 
 
Show and tell 
Meeting adjourned 
 


